
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
26 August 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Staff member 
 
Vaccinations are one of the key steps that we can take as a workforce to protect the vulnerable people 
that we care for. I thank you for your commitment to the health and safety of our residents, and your 
fellow staff. 
 
Hall & Prior is very proud of our Influenza immunisation program that we initiated in 2001. This is now 
a mandatory requirement of entry into any residential aged care facility across Australia.   
 
The Commonwealth Government have now made it a mandatory requirement that all staff working in 
residential aged care homes have had at least the first dose of a TGA approved COVID-19 vaccination 
by 17 September 2021. 
 
We are very excited to be able to provide in-house COVID-19 vaccinations to our employees. If you 
would like to make an appointment for an in-house clinic please email COVID19-
vaccinations@hallprior.com.au to organise this.  
 
Please do not hesitate to speak to Ange Day who is our Clinical Nurse Specialist - Infection Prevention 
& Control by calling 0491 053 642 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
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